
  

 
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 

 
Woodbury Avenue Traffic Calming Improvements  

between Bartlett Street and Market Street Extension 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

Wednesday, April 30, 2008 
 

Portsmouth City Hall ~ 1st Floor Conference Room A 
6:30 to 8:30 PM 

 
This is a public meeting and all are invited to attend and participate.  You are 
receiving this notice because you are an abutter to this project. 
 
The agenda for the informational meeting is as follows: 
 

1) History of Project 
2) Overview of Project  
3) Questions and Discussion 

 
For more information, please contact Deborah Finnigan, City of Portsmouth, 
Department of Public Works at 766-1415. 

 
 


